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From: holly bear 
Sent: Saturday, March 19, 2022 11:01:42 AM
To: Eben Pobee 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Monday vote on tree permits
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Please vote to require a permit to remove larger trees in selected neighborhoods.  These larger trees contribute water retention and land
stability as well as providing beauty.
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